
Clean Out the Basement and Garage! 
  
Naperville Little League's mission is to assist children in developing the qualities 
of citizenship, discipline, teamwork, and physical well-being.  
 
We do this in our own community and we reach out to other underprivileged 
communities as well. 
  
As such we are partnering with the Marmion Academy Baseball Program to 
conduct a used equipment donation drive to benefit the More Than a Game 
Charity. 
  
You will have two opportunities to find a new home for your old baseball 
equipment. 
  
Collection boxes will be set up by 9 AM on Saturday October 14 and 21 at each 
of the fields hosting Fall Ball games. 
 
The collection boxes will be picked up at the conclusion of the last game at each 
field per the following schedule. 
  

Saturday October 14    Pickup 

     DuPage, Mill St., Nike        4:00 PM 
     The Beach                     1:30 PM 

 
Saturday October 21    Pickup 

  DuPage, Mill St., Nike         1:30 PM 
  The Beach                    11:00 AM 
 
Reminder, Little League is adopting new bat regulations starting with the 2018 
season that most likely will render existing bats non-compliant.. 
  
Please consider bringing your old equipment and giving it a new use. 

 

http://www.marmion.org/s/1356/academy/start.aspx?sid=1356&gid=1&pgid=365
http://www.morethanagameus.com/
http://www.morethanagameus.com/
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__www.littleleague.org_learn_equipment_baseballbatinfo_USA-2DBaseball-2DBat-2DStandard-2DFAQs.htm&d=DwMFaQ&c=euGZstcaTDllvimEN8b7jXrwqOf-v5A_CdpgnVfiiMM&r=Qe-y1kCrMxyDV9id7XdDbA&m=1JX590FawozFkdmdqFepjuXzbAiyO2D-Z8cVA0WdN4s&s=RLFlrmgmsBBVczgH_nBQGsmRhoPlUH9CziauH_bV4XM&e=

